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I trust that you are all managing and we continue to 
give thanks to the Almighty .We thank you for the
continued support. It is my intention that Nattie 
College becomes the pre-eminent institution in terms 
of academic, sports and culture. I remind all parents of
the important role they have to play in supporting all 
which the school does and by allowing their children 
to participate in the broadestrange of activities possible. 

ACADEMICS

UNIFORMS

SPORTS

ENROLMENT

2 7  M A Y  

The 2023 term 2 enrolment for both boarding and day school is still in progress. Kindly contact the admin on 
0788306018 for more details.

End of month tests have started
inorder to ensure that all learners

grasp concepts and are not left
behind.

 We encourage parents to also 
push learners to study more 

inorder to achieve good results.

All parents are urged to make 
sure that learners wear the 

appropriate and correct uniform 
for the term. 

On tracksuit days 
only white sneakers are allowed. 
School satchels, sports bags and 
lunch bags are now available at 

the school.



It has been a busy week for us thus past week as we had
our Soccer boys going to St Ignatius for their 1st soccer 
match this term. Our U14 will be taking part at the BMC 
Soccer tournament being held this Saturday the 27th of 
May. 

We wish them well. The rugby boys were also busy 
preparing for their maiden match coming up this Saturday 
against Bernard Mizeki College. We would like to encourage 
our lovely parents to come out in their numbers to support 
the boys. Next week our basketball teams will be clashing 
at home with Wise Owl Westgate on Saturday the 3rd of 
June as our Soccer boys take on St George's Dragons on 
Friday the 2nd of June at Saints. 

We keep encouraging our supportive parents to buy 
equipment for the di�erent sporting codes for total 
participation of every child I the school. 

-

SPORTS

EVENTS

school fees
Our Toastmasters hosted an Africa day event 
on the 26th of May. This was a successful 
event as all students were able to come fully 
dressed in their attires and showcase their 
talents. We thank you very much for the 
continued support.

Thak you
For Your Support

AFRICA
DAY

MAY 25


